
Neighborhood Notice 15.09.2025

Photo: Drilling of the rock line for excavation. 

The project is being carried out by Akseli Alliance, which includes the client Metropolitan Area Transport, 
main contractor Skanska, and planning partners Sweco, Rejlers, and Arkkitehtityöhuone APRT. 

For more information in English, visit the project website at kaupunkiliikenne.fi/koskelanvarikko. For  
feedback or questions, send us a message at koskelanvarikko@skanska.fi. 

Contact information:  
Client: Metropolitan Area Transport Ltd, phone +358 9 310 1071. Contractor: Skanska, skanska.fi  

What’s happening at Koskela depot 

Excavation work at the Koskela depot next to the Kaarihalli.

September has begun at the construction site in the same way as previous months, with  
groundworks. 
 
Drilling and excavation work is underway next to the Kaarihalli, and excavations are  
announced by sound signals. In addition to this, drilling for geothermal wells will begin on  
site during week 38.

Noise, dust, and vibration caused by 
the work phases are intermittent and 
occur on weekdays between 7 a.m. 
and 6 p.m. 

The work will be carried out in such a 
way as to cause as little disturbance to 
the environment as possible. 
 

Kind regards,   
The Koskela Depot project team 


